
From: Adams, Marcia
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/3/2012 1:48:05 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting change

That works.  We will see you then.
 
Marcia
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 9:27 AM

To: Adams, Marcia

Subject: RE: Meeting change
 
                Want to do the 18th at 9:30 then?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 11:47 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Meeting change
 
Christian,
 
Jimmy will be out of town on May 11.  Does May 14, 17,or 18 work for you?  If so, just choose the time and let me 
know.
 
Thanks,
Marcia
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